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Subject: RE: Signage complaint
Date: Wed, 4 May 2005 17:39:53 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

To: "YVONNE VAN SOLDT" <yvonnevans@telus.net*DNVCouncil" <DNVCOUNCIL@dnv.org>,

"James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>
CC: "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Ms Van Soldt:

| agree with you entirely but since this has been brought to the
attention of our CAO Mr. Ridge, | expect the eyesore will be removed
forthwith. However, this is not the only place where such unsightly
signs may be seen in the District.

It for this reason that | have suggested that we follow the example of
other municipalities who take pride in their appearance and prohibit
any sign unless it is in a designated place and within the bounds of an
attractive structure as is the case in some areas of the world
including in some municipalities and cities in BC.

However, any and all efforts on my part were ignored by Council in the
past. To me an unsightly sign is the same as a Menu put in front of me
in a (cheap) restaurant covered with remnants of food left on it. It

just is not very civilised, quite apart that it is turn off for

visitors including tourists.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist

om: YVYONNE VAN SOLDT [ mailto:yvonnevans@telus.net ]
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2005 3:54 PM

To: DNVCouncll

Subject: Signage complaint

To Whom It May Concern:

As a long time resident and homeowner in North Vancouver | really have
to make a complaint about the "partially covered" sign at the northwest
corner of 29th & Lonsdale, located in front of the "Petit Planet”

daycare. |really don't understand why this sign was not removed when
"Color Your World" moved from that location many years ago. It is such
an eyesore whenever you drive up & down Lonsdale. And now it looks like
the paper covering the original wording is falling off as well.

We live in such a beautiful community and to see this sign with paper
half covering it looks very cheap and tacky. | know there are law about
removing old signs, so | really don't understand why this one is still
standing after all these years.

| would really like to see the District of North Vancouver "clean up"
this major eyesore in our neighbourhood.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yvonne Van Soldt
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